
The Engineering College is opening its doors to prospective learners, parents / guardians and 
employers and inviting you to join our team on Tuesday 07th March, from 1:00pm to 7:00pm! 

Our highly experienced Recruitment Team will be on hand to provide information, advice and 
guidance around the range of Engineering programmes available at The Engineering College, 
alongside our dedicated and experienced teaching staff; over 90% of whom have joined us direct 
from industry. 

As one of 40 Group Training Associations (GTA) set up by industry to serve industry, we put our 
employers and education at the very heart of what we do and value the strong connections we 
have with local engineering firms, both small and large.  

An invitation has been sent out to over 40 schools across the Liverpool City Region and our team 
are developing a number of engaging activities to get young budding engineers talking about 
engineering.  

If you would like to support this event and display a stand, please email Olivia Weston, with 
confirmation at o.weston@theengineeringcollege.co.uk by 4:30pm, on Tuesday 28th February. 
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https://twitter.com/TheEngColl
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